
 
 

CITY OF MONTEBELLO 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Montebello will hold a Public 

Hearing at the Montebello Senior Center located at 115 S. Taylor Avenue, Montebello, 
California, Saturday, November 13, 2021, at 10:00 a.m., or as soon as possible thereafter as the 
matter can be heard, to consider the following: 
 
Receive public input regarding composition of yet to be formed voting districts as part of the 
City’s transition from an “at-large” election system of electing City Council Members to a “by-
district” election system. 
 
The City Council is considering the change in order to ensure compliance with the California 
Voting Rights Act of 2001 (“CVRA”). At the public hearing described in this notice, the City Council 
may receive public testimony to be used in establishing options for district boundaries, pursuant 
to Elections Code section 10010 and Government Code section 34886. 
 
Pursuant to AB 361, those interested in commenting on this matter may appear in person, by 
telephone, or by submitting written comments in the manner set forth below: 
 

All interested persons have the right to appear and be heard pursuant to Assembly Bill 361.  For 
those interested in making public comments you may address the City Council in person by 
attending the Montebello Senior Center located at 115 S. Taylor Avenue, Montebello, 
California on Saturday, November 13, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. In addition, the City has created an 
email address ccpubliccomment@cityofmontebello.com where the public can submit written 
public comments no later than Wednesday, November 10, 2021, at 5:30 p.m. These comments 
may not be read aloud but will be entered into the record and submitted to all members of the 
City Council.   The email address for City Council meetings can be located on the City’s webpage 
under the City Clerk tab, https://www.cityofmontebello.com/department/administration/city-
clerk-s-office.html.  
 
If you challenge the subject matter in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you 
or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the City Council, at, or prior to, the public hearing.  
 
Date posted:  October 25, 2021   ______________________________ 
Date published: October 28, 2021   Alicia Fernandez, Deputy City Clerk  
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